

appointment of new council member

From michael termini <4766206@gmail.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 9:19 AM

To City Council < citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

mayor and honorable councilmembers,

I am writing to urge you to appoint a new council member to fill the soon to be vacant position. a special election will confuse and delay your daily business as well as cost the city precious funds. You have the ability to appoint anyone you choose from a former council member to a planning commissioner to just anyone who is a citizen of our city. I would recommend appointing one of the other candidates from the most recent election. I believe this would be the most fair and representative of the wishes of our community. Either candidate would be appropriate since the votes were close

Please be decisive and expedient in your actions.

sincerely

Michael Termini